
back to school
Wilson Elementary 

2023-2024

For Questions or More Info  Please contact us 813-757-9307 or kayla.forcucci@hcps.net

Welcome to the new school year! 
I hope everyone had an enjoyable summer spending time with family and friends. I look forward to 

seeing all our Wildcats return on THURSDAY, August 10th.  Our custodians have been working hard this 
summer, amidst the continued HVAC construction, to prepare our school building for the return of our 
school family. Most of the HVAC project is complete and you will see continued work this year as Wilson 
receives a new roof for most of the buildings.

This year, “Mindset Matters” is timely and intentional toward showing our students their talents and 
achievement can be developed. They may not be there “yet” but progress over perfection helps pave the way 
toward making the most of our opportunities every day. This year we will guide our students to taking on the 
belief in progress over perfection, the power of “yet”, and many other growth mindset principles. Teachers 
and staff can’t wait to greet our students, help them settle into this school year, and achieve their best.

On the first day of school, August 10th, parents will be permitted to walk students to their classrooms. 
We ask that parents who choose to do this give a quick goodbye at the classroom door so teachers can begin 
helping students learn their morning routines. At 7:40AM our learning day begins, and all visitors will need to 
exit the campus. After the first day, students will practice independence and walk to their classrooms 
independently. We have many school staff on duty in the hallways to ensure students arrive to their classroom 
safely. After the first day, visitors will need to present a picture ID in the main office and wear a visible visitor 
sticker while on campus. 

If you haven’t already, please connect with us on Facebook @WWildcatPTA. We also send a monthly 
Smore (electronic newsletter) through our automated phone system. Be sure your phone number is current 
with us, so you receive the monthly communication. The district has approved an update for our electronic 
marque(located on Franklin St.) and we hope to see it back in operation this school year. 

Enjoy the rest of the summer (stay cool and hydrated) and we will see you soon.

With Wildcat Pride, 
Mrs. Forcucci 
Principal
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School Hours 7:40 AM - 1:55 PM

Doors open: 7:10 AM
Breakfast served: 7:10-7:40 AM 
Doors and Gates locked: 7:35 AM 
Warning bell: 7:35 AM
Tardy bell: 7:40 AM
Dismissal on Mondays 12:55 PM 
Dismissal Tues.-Fri. 1:55 PM

Administrators:
Mrs. Kayla Forcucci, Principal
kayla.forcucci@hcps.net
Mrs. Lisa Monette, Assistant Principal              
lisa.monette@hcps.net

Additional Contact Information:
Main Office: 813-757-9307
Attendance Line: 813-757-9307, Ext. 1 
Lunchroom: 813-757-9307, Ext 227 
ESOL: 813-757-9307, Ext 237
Head Start/ PreK Office: 813-618-3335 
HOST School Office: 813-757-9307, Ext 247

PTA Membership is $5.00 
join today at

https://
wilsonwcat.memberhub.com

T-shirts available for purchase
$15
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